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WEPF EXECUTIVE STATEMENT ON WORLD CHAMPIONSHIPS 2020

26 May 2020

Dear Members,

On the 25 May the WEPF executive held a meeting by Skype and it is with regret that I provide the following
update.

The Executive have decided that the WEPF World Championships for 2020 will not be held.

In your respective countries we acknowledge that the health and well being of you and your families is the most
important aspect of your lives during these unprecedented times, the future is too unpredictable to assume that
it will be safe to travel and participate.

The WEPF Executive will continue to meet regularly and we will provide you with information about the
World Championships for 2021 as soon as possible.

In the mean time please stay safe.
Kindest Regards

Joe Fanto
President WEPF
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